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  Echo 2/5 Newsletter
 Happy New Year Marines!

Col. Ebbert was the CO of Echo Co. in 1966, on the 24th of
December after being seriously wounded in battle; the Col. was
awarded the Navy Cross.
He was Security Officer United States Pacific Fleet: Responsible
for all naval base and ship security in the Pacific, tasked with the
mission of base and nuclear weapons security.
He was responsible for Military Security for the Commandant of
the Marine Corps.
Commanding Officer of Marine Corps Basic School.
Director of Security United States Strategic Petroleum Reserve.
Director of Homeland Security for New Orleans.
                         We Salute You Colonel.!!

He was our guess speaker for our Saturday Dinner and is a
member of Echo 2/5 Association.

  Time to renew Your Dues!
                               Col. Terry Ebbert

                                                                                                  
                                                

                                               Would you like to Win a $100.00 gas card??

             By paying your dues by June 30TH 2013 you will be eligible for the drawing of a $100.00 gas card.
             So get your Dues in early! A member donated the gas card.
             Dues are $30.00 per year, Please make check Payable to: Echo 2/5 Association.
             Send to: Echo 2/5 Association
                          2466 Limestone Ct.
                          Chino Hills CA. 91709

                      We will be heading to New Orleans for our next reunion.
                       More information will be coming as we put together the reunion Date and Hotel.
                                        
Happy New Year, Brother Marines. The 2012 reunion was OUTSTANDING. Such a super experience to be with a great group of Marines
and Corpsmen. I will be attending the 2014 reunion in New Orleans, and am looking forward to seeing some new faces!!
Semper Fidelis,
Bruce “Doc” Gant

The 2012 reunion of Echo Company 2/5 Vietnam was clearly the best one we’ve ever had. I look forward to attending the
 2014 reunion in New Orleans!” Pat Lisi

                                   Col.. Terry Ebbert
                        February to February


